
GMB Northants Community Branch 

Secretary: Gordon Glassford, Corby, Northants, NN17 2LL 

Email: gordonglassford@gmbnorthants.org 

www.gmbnorthants.org 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

The next meeting of the GMB Northants Community Branch will be held on Wednesday,  

25th of March at 7.00pm in the Ex-Servicemen’s Club, Lloyds Road, Corby. 

 

The February meeting did not have a quorum.  Please make every effort to attend this 

meeting as it will be the last meeting before Workers Memorial Day. 

 

AGENDA 

 

Apologies 

 

Minutes of branch meeting 28.01.15 – already sent out. 

 

Matters Arising. 

 

Correspondence. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  Arrangements for Workers Memorial Day  

 

Financial Report  

 

Presidents Report 

 

Youth Officers Report 

 

Equality Officers Report  

 

Workplace Reports. 

 

Any Other Business 

 

 

Yours fraternally 

 

Gordon Glassford. 

 


